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Declaration to conflict materials 

Since July 2010, the U.S. Dodd-Frank Act (Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and 
Consumer Protection Act) has been legally binding. This reform imposes documentation 
and reporting requirements on companies for certain materials such as tin, tantalum, 
tungsten or gold to ensure that no conflict materials are used in their products. 
 
PCS Systemtechnik GmbH is aware of its social responsibility with regard to the 
environment, safety, health and human rights (also see 
https://www.pcs.com/unternehmen/umwelt/) and supports the objectives of this reform.    
 
In our products, we only use electronic parts and components from reputable 
manufacturers and long-standing, trusted distributors. However, as a manufacturer of 
final products we do not have direct influence on the origin of minerals used by our part 
and component suppliers and cannot give any express guarantee in this regard. We are 
committed to promoting product traceability and transparency with our suppliers, and 
many manufacturers and distributors publish information on their websites about the 
properties and origins of their materials. We have obtained relevant information from our 
suppliers and as far as we are currently aware of none of our suppliers uses any conflict 
material.  
 
PCS does not directly import any conflict materials from the countries concerned. We 
can therefore confirm that according to our present knowledge our products do not 
contain any conflict material. 
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